
Ati'era, Evamarie (CPC) ~ ~ 2~~ / ~ ~~~~~~ ~

From: Campbell, Cathleen (CPC) ~7
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 9:23 AM ~~ ~/ /~~~~~~1 V~i~
To: Atijera, Evamarie (CPC)
Cc: Washington, Delvin (CPC)
Subject: 2017-001957ZAD Cancelation Letter 1794 San Jose Ave.

Hi Eva,
Steve Lam would like to cancel the LOD request for 1794 San Jose Ave 2017-001957ZAD.
Steve is stating the realtor gave the wrong address.
The owner of the property would like for the LOD request to be removed from PIM.
Please let me know if you need additional information to remove and cancel the LOD.

Thanks,

Katy

Cathleen Campbell
Planner, Small Projects Team, Current Planning

Direct:415-575-8732 ~ Fax:415-558-6409

_.;San Francisco 1650 Mission Street, Suite 400
~~. ~ San Francisco, CA 94103

Hours of Operation ~ Property Information Maq

~, ~ ~~~

From: Steve [mailto:steveten7m@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 5:30 PM
To: Campbell, Cathleen (CPC)
Subject: Re: Cancelation Letter

Hi Katy,

Please cancel the LOD for 1794 San Jose Ave.

My apologies,

Steve Lam
415-359-8393

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 21, 2017, at 9:26 AM, Campbell, Cathleen (CPC) <cathleen.campbell@sf~ov.or~> wrote:

Hi Steve,

Please send mean email with your request to cancel the LOD.
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Steve Lam
Go Green SF, Inc
1559B Sloat Blvd #229
San Francisco, CA 94132

February 05, 2017

Via U.S. Mail and E-Mail

Scott Sanchez
Office of the Zoning Administrator
1650 Mission Street, Suite 400
San Francisco, CA 94103

~ ~ 20(7— c~~~ ~'

Re: Request for Letter of Determination for 179 San Jose Ave.

Dear Scott Sanchez, Cb~~~/ol~

I am writing to explore the possibility of opening a Medical Cannabis
Dispensary at 1798 San Jose Ave. (Zoned NC-1). Enclosed by mail is a
check in the amount of $664.

Based on a review of the Planning Department's Property Information
Map and Potential Medical Cannabis Dispensary (MCD) Locations Map,
there are no schools within 1,000 feet of the address and it is zoned to
allow MCD use.

Please email your letter of determination to steveten7mC~gmail.com
and mail the hard copy to the following address:

Steve Lam 415-359-8393
1559 Sloat Blvd, #229
San Francisco, CA 94132

Sincerely, RECEIVED

FEB 13 2017
Steve Lam
Go Green SF

CITY &COUNTY OF S.F.
PLANNIi~G DEPARTMENT

ZA OFFICE


